
 
 
 
            
                                                 21st March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
This is with reference to the WBCHSE notification dated 21/03/2020 No. L/PR/88/2020 
the HS Board Examination and Class XI Annual Examination is postponed to 
15.04.2020, as of now. However the deferred dates will be notified later. 
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